SENT TO F ;‘
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Lo UL MAaOGAING

March 5th, 1928,

Dear Profe

The Canadian Institute has been
nominate a Can&dian member of the Resgearch
nmmittee which has recently been appointed by the
tltufe of Pacific Relations and of which Dre.
otwell is the Chairman,.

After consulting with Dr« Shotwell,
it has been thoughtadvisable that the Canadian
representative should be a chJQent of one of the

Bastern cities, in order
consulted. - Your name has g
others in this connection by the Canddian Countil
and by the Committee to which th a has been
referred. I should like to be udV¢SLQ 1f you are
willing to serve in that capacity. V%gﬁy1m I
W

The Committee has l1ittle or neo
information as to the character of the work or to
what extent the members will be required to give
time te its deliberations. 1t is presumed however,
that the work can.be undertesken without inferfering
with' the regular duties of its members. Will you be
good enough to let me know as quicHly ‘as Tossible 1if
you will be available for this work should the Com-
mittee agk you to undertake it?

Yours very . .truly,

John Nelson.




